
 

 
 
 

Date: March 7, 2024 

To: All BCGEU Members, Local 401, at The Wellesley of Victoria 

Re: Member-to-Member Site Visit at The Wellesley of Victoria 
 
Please join members of your Local 401 Executive, who will be hosting a Member-
to-Member worksite visit at The Wellesley of Victoria. 
 
This is an opportunity for members to discuss issues and concerns they have in the 
workplace, ask questions and update any changes (address, phone #, etc.) in 
members’ records. 
 
DATE: March 26, 2024 
TIME: Noon – 2 p.m. 
LOCATION: 2800 Blanshard Street, Victoria (in Staff Room of the Wellesley) 
 
 
In solidarity, 
Richard Ziemianski, Chairperson, Local 401 
Stacey Campbell, BCGEU Staff Representative 
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